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W, UnionTexas Petroleum

375 U.S. Highway 64
Farmington, New Mexico 87401
Telephone (505) 325-3587

Bureau of Land Management
Farmington Resource Area
1235 Ia Plata Highway
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Attention: Ron Fellows
Area Manager

Dear Mr. Fellows:

Regarding your letter concerning the following well:

U.S.A. No. 2

SW SW Sec 24-32N-13W

San Juan County, New Mexico
Iease No. SF-078818-A

Union Texas Petroleum hereby rescinds the application to plug
and abandon the subject well. We are evaluating a recompletion
attempt in the Fruitland Coal and will submit a new Sundry Notice
within 90 days to either recomplete the well or plug it.

If additional information is required, please contact either
Ken White at (713) 968-4004 or myself at (505) 325-3587.

Engineering Supervisor
x:c Ken White ) i
W. K. Cooper
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